
 

ear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

A big HELLO to Kordell Naika, Izrael Jogia, Kalele Mika and Tama Moke, who  

recently enrolled at our school:  — welcome to Massey Primary School ☺. 

 

MPS’s Vision Statement 
To motivate, empower and develop responsible citizens, 
who access and use a range of resources in order to be 

actively engaged, contributing members of our community. 
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Welcome,  
Fakaalofa Lahi Atu,  

Afio Mai,  

Ulu Tonu Mai,  

Ku Soo Dhawaaw, 
Selamat Datang,  

Dobro Doŝli,  
Добро,  

Haere Mai,  

Kia Orana,  

Malo E Lava Mai,  
Welkom, Baruch Habah 

Bienvenidos,  

ЛΩΣΟΡΙΣΑΤε,  

स्वागत,  
欢欢,ようこそ。 
пожаловать 

 

Netball News 
 

We are still looking for parents to help 
with their child’s netball team.   

 

If you can help please contact  
Ms Dealey, 

cdealey@masseyprimary.school.nz 
 

If you have a MPS netball skirt/uniform at 
home please return it to school 

Board Meeting 

(tomorrow night, 17/5) 

6:30pm in the Boardroom. 
As this year is Board elections please  

consider standing.   

Come and speak to us or the Board  

members about what this entails. 

Teacher Only Day 
 

Heads up that on  

FRIDAY, 3 JUNE  
we are having a Kahui 

TEACHER ONLY DAY so no 
students on that day. 
 

We Need 
You! 

Board of Trustee Elections  
are in Term 3 

Have a think about becoming a Trustee! 
 

Copy and paste the link below  
for lots of information: 

 

https://www.trustee-election.co.nz/becoming-a-trustee/  
 

Nomination forms will be posted, 
please make sure we have your  

current address details! 

https://www.trustee-election.co.nz/becoming-a-trustee/


Our new fencing is 
nearly completed.   
This is to keep our  

students safe,  
not to keep our  

Community out :) 

Term 2 ends 8/7 
 

Term 3 
25/7 to 30/9 

 

Term 4 
17/10 to 14/12   

Pink Shirt Day 
 

This Friday, 20 May,  
we are celebrating  

Pink Shirt Day,  

(speak up, stand together,  
stop bullying!)   

 

NO DONATION IS NEEDED, 
JUST WEAR PINK! 

 

Massey High 

School  

 

Open NIGHT 

20 June 2022 

 
Session 1 

3:30 pm to 
5:30pm 

 
or 

 
Session 2 

6:30pm to 
8:30pm 

 

Parent Conferencing 
on 29/30 June will be 
face to face as usual, 

and not on line. 
 

More information will 
come. 


